
7 March 2019 

Ms Ann Palmer 
Secretary 

Australian Government 

Future Fund 

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Ms Palmer 

Correction to Evidence 

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Additional Estimates 
Hearings of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee, on 
Tuesday, 19 February 2019. 

I said that I could recall an instance where the Future Fund had voted against the 
management of an Australian listed insurance company in relation to a climate change 
resolution. 

Senator McAllister asked if I would provide further details on notice. 

After checking the records I realised this was an error and in 2018 the Future Fund did not 
vote against the management of a listed insurance company in relation to a climate change 
resolution. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Raphael Arndt 
Chief Investment Officer 
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